
 Up & Coming 

Hendersonville Branch General Meeting 

Honoring Our Veterans 

Thursday, November 16  •  11:30am -1:30pm 

The Art Place  •  2120 Asheville Highway 

Join us for this very special program. We’ll meet, learn from, 
and honor three women who have served our country. They will 
share their stories: what attracted them to service in the 
military, their experience, transition to civilian life, and their 
passions now. We will also focus on the needs of and resources 
available to vets in our area. 

Our three panel members are: Myrl Jean Hughes, US Army (top 
row), Kiesha Lewis, US Air Force (bottom row right), and Alyce 
Knaflich, US Army (bottom row left).  

  

 

 

 

Optional lunch catered by Honey Baked Ham. Includes a 
Classic Ham or Chicken Salad sandwich with chips, cookie and 
bottled water. $11 

To reserve your seat, please email  Sandy 
Bernard ssmreb@bellsouth.net by November 12th. If lunch is 
desired, indicate C for Chicken Salad or H for Ham. 
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Introducing our newest scholarship! 

The Hendersonville Branch Leadership Team is  
pleased to announce approval of funding of 
$1,500 for one scholarship to the 2024 AAUW 
National College Conference of Women 
Student Leaders (NCCWSL –say nic whistle).  
 
NCCWSL annually brings together more than 
800 young women from around the country 
for two and a half days of leadership training, 
networking and inspiration. Nearly 500 
colleges from 48 states have sent campus 
leaders to the conference.  

NCCWSL attracts a diverse group of young 
leaders who are highly engaged on their 
campuses: They are involved in student 
government, academic and pre-professional 
organizations, identity-based and social-justice 
clubs and political activism. One in four is 
majoring in the STEM fields. Most are rising 
juniors or seniors, who are at a pivotal point as 
they explore their next steps after graduation. 
The young women represent the rich diversity 
of their generation.  

We will be seeking applications from BRCC 
female students.  

If you are interested in participating in the 
selection team please email Sandy Bernard at 
ssmreb@bellsouth.net  

 

 

 

AAUW National Fellowships & Grants 
Application Deadline  November 15 

Current Opportunities: Pursuing academic work or leading community projects? See if 

there is an AAUW fellowship or grant that matches your academic or professional 

goals!  Read more about these fellowship opportunities. 

 American Fellowships  
 Career Development Grants 
 Community Action Grants 
 International Fellowships 
 International Project Grants 
 Research Publication Grants in Engineering, Medicine and Science 
 Selected Professions Fellowships 
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